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20 July 2021 

 

RE:   YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL CAMP: TOTAL ADVENTURES, NOOSA NORTH SHORE 

10– 13 AUGUST 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers of Year 5 Students, 

  

The Year 5 camp is in Week 5 of Term 3 and this year we are taking the students to the Total 

Adventures School Camp in Noosa North Shore. 

As part of the process, we need to collect all necessary information about the students prior 

to attending the camp.  This includes any dietary requirements, emergency contact numbers, 

and medical conditions. 

Attending camp is an amazing opportunity for your child to bond with the other students and 

their teachers, to challenge themselves at various activities, and to develop their emerging 

leadership skills. 

We would like all Year 5 students to attend this camp if possible and have had our prices 

quoted as per the total number of students in this year group. 

If your child is unable to attend the camp, please come and speak to us as soon as possible. 

The cost has been set at $425 and this price includes the following: 

• Transport to and from Noosa. 

• 3 nights accommodation in a unit with an ensuite bathroom. 

• 9 meals (from afternoon tea on Day 1 to lunch on Day 4). A packed morning tea and 

a packed lunch, along with a full water bottle, should be brought in on Tuesday 10 

August in a disposable plastic bag, which the students will eat on arrival to the camp 

and at lunchtime. This was decided as a money saving measure, and therefore the first 

meal provided by the camp will be afternoon tea on Tuesday. 

• All activities: daytime activities are archery, raft building and canoeing, indoor rock 

climbing, camp craft, obstacle course and mini-Olympics; night-time activities are 

lantern stalk, night hike and laser tag. 

Online camp payments are preferred and can be made via the Xplor portal at the following 

link: stpaulslps.xportal.myxplor.com or cash payments will be accepted at the School Office. 

Payment is due no later than Thursday 5 August 2021. 

 

Permission to attend this camp is only available electronically via Parent Lounge, and this 

should be completed by Friday 23 July 2021. Please also make sure your child’s medical details 

on Parent Lounge are up to date, and add dietary requirements if required.  Parent Lounge 

can be accessed on the school website and the school app. You will require your login details 

to access Parent Lounge. Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t know these details.   

 

Warm regards, 

Dom Riley & Amanda Seemann 

Year 5 Agile Learning Lab Teachers 
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